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Dear Janet, 

Thank you for your letter of 8 October regarding petition P-05-914 Equal Access to Health 
Care for the Disabled. 

General medical practice premises in Wales 2017, which is the design guidance for new 
premises, states that GPs and Health Boards should consider provision for bariatric patients 
and adults with learning disabilities. This will depend upon local circumstances. These 
patients will require additional facilities over and above normal provision. The client should 
consider the use of one treatment room with specialist lifting equipment, either built into the 
building structure or provided as a mobile hoist, for these patient groups. The room should 
be flexible to allow for both groups of patients and for any specialist equipment. The 
treatment room should also include an en-suite toilet to allow for privacy and dignity. 

All patients should have equitable access to healthcare services and health boards should 
work to make reasonable adjustments to accommodate patients if they have specific needs 
due to disability. It remains the responsibility of Health Boards to plan how services will be 
delivered ‘on the ground.’ This includes the commissioning and regular review of GP 
services to ensure the needs of the resident population are met. 

Yours sincerely, 

Vaughan Gething AC/AM 
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